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Literacy Numeracy 
During Literacy the children will be following 
the Active Literacy programme to progress 
their spelling and phonics knowledge.  
 
As a class we’re reading ‘The Boy in the Dress’ 
and completing various comprehension tasks to 
demonstrate our understanding. 
 
During Taught Writing this term the children 
will be writing a variety of explanation and 
narrative pieces. 

We are continuing to develop our Number 
Talks and mental agility strategies through 
daily practice. 
 
During term 1 we are focusing on improving 
our knowledge of number and number 
processes. We will also further investigate 
shape making real life links throughout. 
 
Children will continue to use Sumdog daily 
and as part of their homework. 

IDL Health & Wellbeing 
During Term 1 our topic will be Brazil. We will 
be comparing Brazil to Scotland in various 
ways and discussing both similarities and 
differences.  
 
 

We are following the ‘Emotion Works COVID 
Recovery Programme’ as a whole school to 
discuss several aspects of health and wellbeing 
with the children. This active and relevant 
approach encourages children to share their 
feelings and emotions. 

  

PE Twitter/Lawmuir App 
PE will be outdoors for the foreseeable future 
due to current government guidelines. Our PE 
day is a Wednesday. PE kit should be worn to 
school. Children should also bring a waterproof 
jacket and a water bottle. 

Follow our class twitter @missmmccrindle 
There will be pictures posted from our 
classroom and updates of what is coming up. 
 
Homework will be posted on the Lawmuir 
App this year. There are instructions how to 
download this on  
@LawmuirPS twitter page. 

 


